
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photographs 
Our school photographer, David 

Smithard, will be in school on 

Wednesday 29th October to take 

individual photographs of all of our 

children and with their siblings as 

appropriate. 

 

If you would like to have family 

photograph with parents and older or 

younger family members and your pets 

please make an appointment with the 

school office.  Dave will be available 

from 3.15pm until 5pm. 

 

This is a great opportunity to help raise 

funds for the school as the more photos 

you purchase the more we raise for the 

school.  It’s also a great way to do some 

purchase some early stocking fillers for 

your relations for Christmas. 

 
 

 
 

Prestwold Hall Cross 

Country Races  Years 3-5 

Saturday 1st November 

Please see Mrs de Looze if 

you are interested. 
 

Open Morning in School 

Tuesday 4th November  

9am – 10.30am 

Please reserve your place with 

the school office 
 

Club News 

Lego Club and Cookery 

Club are both on hold at 

the moment.  We will let 

you know as soon as they 

can begin again. 

 

Lunchtime Knitting Club 

will start on Friday 31st 

October 
 

Remember it’s our Teacher 

Day on Friday 21st 

November.  School will be 

closed on this day. 

 

We hope you all have a 

great half term break and 

look forward to seeing you 

on Monday 27th October 

for the run up to 

Christmas!!! 
 


